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STATEMENT OF SUPPORT - 24 March 2010 
           

 

 

 

To: Kirsan Ilyumzhinov 

FIDE President 
 

 

 

Dear Kirsan, 
 

For the upcoming FIDE elections in September 2010, I hereby declare my open and full support 

to your ticket. 

 

During the 15 years of your presidency we have worked together for many projects towards the 

further development and progress of our beloved sport. Our co-operation has been fruitful to the 

greatest extent and it has played a big positive role for the current healthy situation and financial 

stability of FIDE. 

 

I am wishing you all the best and another successful term for 2010-2014. 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 

 
 

Boris Kutin         

Continental President of Europe     

 

 

 

        


